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April 2017 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Students: 

 

As we approach the end of the year, in order to make things easier, we’ve created a combined permission slip for two of 

our events. 

 

#1 JUNIOR HIGH ORIENTATION & CUBAN LUNCH 

The sixth graders will be attending our annual Orientation at the Junior High School followed by a Cuban lunch  

at Havana Central (a special event put together by Mrs. Coniglio).  Havana Central IS a peanut-free establishment.  

 

Tuesday, June 6  ........................... Classes 6C and 6M  

Wednesday, June 7 ...................... Classes 6OD and 6OR  

 

The buses will leave Lloyd Harbor School at approximately 9:45 am.  The orientation will take place from 

10:00-11:30 am and then the students will travel to Garden City to the restaurant for lunch.  We will return to 

school by 2:30 pm in time for regular dismissal. 

The cost of this trip is $32.00 per student.  Checks should be made out to Cold Spring Harbor School District.   

 

#2 CRESTWOOD TRIP 

Please also note that on Thursday, June 15 (rain date is Friday, June 16), all sixth graders are invited to join us 

for a wonderful day at Crestwood Day Camp!  During this event, we will be reuniting with our friends from West 

Side.  Detailed information and permission slip will be sent home separately. 

 

#3 MOVING-UP REHEARSAL 

Moving-Up Rehearsal is scheduled for Wednesday, June 21 at the Junior/Senior High School.  We will be 

leaving Lloyd Harbor around 9:15 am and will return before noon.   

 

As always, children must remember, when we leave the building, all school rules remain in effect and electronic 

devices, including cell phones, may not be used during the trip as well as on the bus.  If your child brings a phone, it 

must remain off and away.   Otherwise, it will be taken by an adult and returned to the parent after the trip. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below no later than Friday, April 28.  We are looking forward to an exciting 

June! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Massimo, Mr. Gray, Señora Coniglio and the Sixth Grade Teachers 

 

………………………………Please detach and return by Friday, April 28, 2017 ……………………………… 
 

 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ Class: ______________________ 

 

Please initial on the lines next to the event and sign below: 
 

_______ I give permission for my child to attend the Jr./Sr. HS Orientation and Havana Central on June 6 (6C and 6M) / 

June 7 (6OD and 6OR).   I have enclosed a check made payable to Cold Spring Harbor School District for $32.00.  (Please include 

your child’s name and class on the check.)   

 

_______  I give permission for my child to attend the Moving-Up Rehearsal at the Junior/Senior High School on Wednesday, June 21.   

 

The following are contact numbers for the days of the trips: 

 
Emergency contact #1:     Name_______________________________________________  Phone: ___________________________ 

 

Emergency contact #2:     Name_______________________________________________   Phone: ___________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 


